
In response to recommendations in the MIT-WHOI Joint Program strategic plan, the WHOI 
Education Assembly approved a simple process for new scientists, or scientists new to the Joint 
Program, to join the Joint Program faculty.  Send a note to the WHOI Dean (Jim Yoder; and cc 
the Associate Dean Meg Tivey) stating that you would like to participate as a member of the 
Joint Program faculty and in what ways, e.g. potentially ALL JP activities, or in one or more of the 
following ways:  student thesis advisor, member of a student thesis committee, teaching, and 
service on JP committees such as admissions.  You can send these sentences by email.  
 
Also, as a new member of the faculty, you should then schedule an appointment with Associate 
Dean Meg Tivey to talk about the JP.  She will likely schedule meetings of small groups. 


